From: <u>Hugo Bruggeman PhD</u>

To: <u>\*CI-StPaul Contact-Council</u>

**Subject:** Full elimination of parking minimums will give the City renewed vitality

**Date:** Tuesday, August 10, 2021 8:34:39 AM

## Dear Members of the St. Paul City Council,

As a St. Paul resident I support the proposed ordinance to fully eliminate parking minimums (Option 2). I thank you for the work you have put into this important update of the city's code.

Full elimination of parking minimums will give the city renewed vitality. The City and its people really need this vitality to better meet the existing and future challenges. Affordable housing, public health, climate change, and pedestrian & cyclist safety are among these challenges and all of them stand to benefit from full elimination of parking minimums.

Please support Option 2!

Thank you,

Hugo Bruggeman 1923 Princeton Avenue St. Paul h.bruggeman@fastmail.com